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Greetings Sardis Family, 

 
 

Please keep our youth in your thoughts and prayers as the school year is quickly coming 
to an end.  Please pray they do well on their exams and end of grade/course testing.  

 

Also, Pentecost is right around the corner and that means confirmation.  Please keep Hay-
den and his family in your thoughts and prayers as he is being confirmed soon. 

 

Coming on May 21st, YOUTH SUNDAY returns.  We have been doing a lot of behind 
the scenes work on getting this lined up and ready.   

 

We are asking that everyone that is participating in youth sunday to be at Sunday School 
on May 21st to review what they will be doing and to practice. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Robin Stuart 

 
 

 

 


